December 10. 1943.

Fr. Mervin Sollenberger,
413 North Bleckley Drive,

Dear BSolly:

1t was a great pleasure to hear from you and to

know about the fine team you have assembled at Boeing.
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dix have a full scheduls, and

’cbocmmnwhuobmtod %o the mumber of games. So
I am sure we could not add a game with your team.

Your basketball safety zlasses were purchased from
HMr. L. E. Means, Sales Director for the Safe-Play Goggles,
Beloit, Wisconsin., I would be glad to write him for you,
but since you have already hed correspondence with him I
el sure that you can handle it.

Ve will be happy to see you
to lewrensce. Bopomﬁll'baablo
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Sincoerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Rasketball Coach,
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